
 

 
INTERNATIONAL STAFF WEEK „ALL YOU NEED IS ...“  

AT VILNIUS GEDIMINAS TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY 
VILNIUS, LITHUANIA 

 

We are pleased to invite you to the International Staff Week 2019 „All you need is ...“ that will focus 
on internationalisation trends in higher education and be held on 6-10 May, 2019 at Vilnius 
Gediminas Technical University in Lithuania. 

What to expect: 

In Vilnius - the capital of Lithuania – participants of the ISW will have an opportunity to: 

 Teach or train in the international and interactive learning environment 

 Share valuable experiences and challenges of the University internationalisation  

 Network with colleagues from the universities worldwide and gain intercultural competence 

 Develop personal and professional skills related to the student and staff mobility  

 Participate in a number of social and cultural events 

Target audience: 

 Academic staff from VGTU partner institutions  

 Administrative staff responsible for University international activities  

 

The deadline for application is 18 of January 2019. Please complete the online form here.  

We expect to host up to 25 guests. Participation is free of charge. 

The preliminary programme will be send at the beginning of February 2019.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in May! 

If you have any questions regarding the event, please feel free to contact:  
 
Rasita Martišė,   
Erasmus+ Programme Manager 
International Relations Office 
Vilnius Gediminas Technical University 
Saulėtekio al. 11, LT-10223 Vilnius, Lithuania 
Tel. +370 5 251 2399 
E-mail: rasita.martise@vgtu.lt  
www.vgtu.lt   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OtOosPOJSeUKayAgtairiaHtWuKnMpzTSAuzp-aAbYk/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:rasita.martise@vgtu.lt
http://www.vgtu.lt/

